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01 December 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 11 Parents’ Evening Tuesday 7 December 2021 – Virtual 
 
As you will know from the communication we sent out yesterday we have decided to make our Year 
11 Parents’ Evening a virtual event. This decision was prompted by the current concerns regarding 
the Omicron variant and the general restrictions imposed by the government. Therefore, we would 
like to re-issue the invitation to the event. In terms of appointments already made these will just ‘slide 
across’ to be become video appointments that will occur at the same time. 
 
Year 11 students will be receiving their PPE results that afternoon in a results assembly, and the PPE 

results will also be emailed to you. Please make appointments with your child’s subject teachers who 

will be able to discuss the exam results with you and your child.  

Appointments already made via School Cloud will automatically change to virtual appointments so 
there is no need to book appointments again. Please feel free to amend any appointments you already 
have. You will receive a reminder email confirming your appointments an hour before the event takes 
place.  
 
Booking of appointments will close on Monday 6 December at 7pm. 
 
Please visit https://chilternedge.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments. (A short guide on how 
to add appointments is available on our website.) The following link will also be useful on the evening 
in terms of providing support. 
 
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-
over-video-call  
 

If you have any issues in booking any appointments, please contact 0118 972 1500 or alternatively 

send an email to meceoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org. 

We look forward to “seeing” you very soon! 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Ashley 
Head of Year 11 
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